As a resident of Porter Ranch I'm frankly shocked and disappointed at elected officials for accepting this agreement.  To know that the fine is going to be used to capture biomethane so it can be transported back to Aliso Canyon to be stored in the same tanks that failed is ridiculous.  This does the exact opposite of what we want in Porter Ranch which is to get rid of the storage fields. And yet now we are allowing them to fund basically a secondary revenue stream at our expense and safety?  I cannot express my disappointment and objection strongly enough.  This really makes me question if we have the right representation in our elected officials, perhaps it's time for a change.  
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